Kester, Tony

Duncan, Debra <DDuncan@budget.sc.gov>

11/13/2013 1:16:18 PM

RE: Tentative Joint Other Funds Oversight Committee Meeting

Debra,
We do not have a request.

Tony

From: Duncan, Debra

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 9:29 AM

To: Walker, Rhonda; Kester, Tony; Copeland, Sherry; mfeatherstone@sled.sc.gov
Subject: Tentative Joint Other Funds Oversight Committee Meeting

The date for the next meeting of the Joint Other Funds Oversight Committee has TENTATIVELY been set for 10 a.m.,
December 11. Please let me know whether or not you will need to submit any requests to the committee. If you do,
we would need your information in our office by November 22 so that we can review the information. The week
after that is Thanksgiving, so a short week.

Debra

Debra Duncan
dduncan@budget.sc.gov
803-734-0641
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